
It appears that a clerical error was made when electronically filing for the extension.  Voxx 

International Corporation is the current owner and applicant for this trademark.  Dianne M. 

Camelo filed the extension request as an authorized representative and one of the attorneys of 

record for Voxx International Corporation. 

 

As the time for filing an extension request expired on February 22, 2018 a petition to revive this 

application will be filed. 


